
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
    
 

        Friday 11th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers         
 

Year 5 Parents’ Consultation Afternoon 
 
You are invited to attend our Parents’ Consultation afternoon on Tuesday 6th May 2025 taking place at school 
between 4:00pm and 6:00pm in the school hall. This will be an opportunity to meet with subject teachers and 
discuss your child’s progress so far this school year.   
 
To allow sufficient time for all parents/carers to be able to see the teachers they want to, I must advise that 
appointments will be kept to a strict maximum of 5 minutes by staff.     
 
Parents’ consultation afternoon will take place between 4:00pm and 6:00pm, and we are operating a ‘no 
appointment’ system in the hope this will offer some flexibility to families.  
 
To assist with numbers, can you please complete the online form by clicking on either the below link or QR code 
by 12:00pm on Tuesday 6th May 2025. 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/3xJKx6jRC3   or  
 
 
Should you have any questions or require support prior to the evening, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
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